Castlefields Primary School, Castlefields, Bridgnorth, Shropshire WV16 5DQ
3rd February 2022

Outdoor Clothing
Thank you for helping to ensure your child has a coat and a spare pair or shoes or
trainers in school. It has meant that we can continue to use our school field despite the
weather.

Mental Health
We have been looking at ways to further support mental health. The link below takes

you to a booklet, aimed at parent and carers, giving help and advice for supporting your
child.

https://www.annafreud.org/schools-and-colleges/resources/advice-for-parents-and-
carers-talking-mental-health-with-young-people-at-primary-school/

Covid Cases
. Please remember to email any positive cases to:
covidtest@castlefields.org.uk

Nuinbsi
NSPCC Number Day D‘ V 2022

On Wednesday 16™ February, we will be celebrating NSPCC
Number Day! Our school day will consist of lots of maths and
number related activities. As part of this, we are inviting all children and staff to wear
non uniform and ‘dress up for digits!’ in return for a donation to NSPCC. This could be
a sports shirt, a cap or you could get creative and dress up as a dice or even a
calculator! For more information, visit:

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/events-fundraisina/social-special-events/number-day/

In the afternoon, we will be completing a ‘number run’ as a whole school event — so
bring trainers for the field too!

Please use the following JustGiving page for all donations:
www.justgiving.com/Castlefields-Primary-School-Numberday




Commonwealth Games Planning

Some of our school council met with Jake from Energize this week, to help plan a
county-wide event as part of the build-up to the Commonwealth Games in
Birmingham this summer.

PTA News

Bridgnorth Walk 2022

Would you, or a small group working together like to help organise Castlefields
Crew 20227 A Team Leader is needed to register the team (not individual walk-
ers), work with school staff to encourage interest in the walk, act as a point of
contact for families wanting to take part, help out on the day with the junior walkers.
The walk this year is on bank holiday Monday 2nd May.

Please email castlefieldspta@amail.com if you think you can help or for more
information. Thank you from the PTA.

Bag2School—Tuesday 1st March (by 9.00 am)

Don’t forget to bring in any good quality men's, ladies, and children's clothing,
paired shoes, handbags, belts and accessories (no embroidered uniform, work-
wear, pillows, duvets or pieces of fabric please).



Date for the Diary World Book Day : Thursday 3rd March 2022

As always we would like the children (and staff) to dress up as their favourite book
characters for the special day on Thursday 3rd March. We will celebrate all their
lovely oultfits in school. Please encourage children to be an actual character and to
bring the book that they are from into school with them.

JUNIOR BAKE OFF

Channel 4 have recently opened applications for the 8" series of Junior Bake Off;
a programme that celebrates the culinary talent and ambition of the younger gener-
ation in Britain. They are looking for young budding bakers between 9-12 years
old. Applications close on Sunday 13™ March 2022. Interested bakers can apply
online at - www.applyforjuniorbakeoff.co.uk




